Koyal Botanic Gardens, Kew,
February 14, 1914,

Dear Dr. Henriques,

I showed your letter of Jenuary 21 te Dr. Stapf
and I now enclese a reply which he has handed to me
explaining the delay in the return ol the specimens,

The specimens are being rcturned to you to-day.
I hope that it may be pessible for yeu to accede to Dr,
Stapf's request that the specimens which he has
indicated with an "R" may be again sent to Kew for
Iurther study.

I am greatly obliged teo you for enabling us to
study these specimens and warmly appreciate yecur kind
forvearance in the matter .

Yours very truly,
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Director.

Dr. J. A, Henriques,
Jard im Betanicoe,
Ceimora,

Portugal.



